
FES announces MTREL (Elizabeth Line)
Contract Extension
3 years ago

FES FM is delighted to have had its contract for the provision of facilities management services on the
MTREL (Elizabeth Line) extended to May 2025.

FES was appointed to the MTREL team in 2017 and provides hard and soft FM services to stations along
the Elizabeth Line. 

A spokesperson said: “Our teams look forward to continuing to build on the successes of the last 5 years,
and to further developing our relationship with the MTREL team.”
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